
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 

General Membership Minutes 

October 4, 2016 

 
 

1. Welcome 

2. Sue Eropkin motioned for the past meeting minutes to be approved, a second was made and the meeting 

minutes were approved.    

3. The rest of the meeting was dedicated to the ‘Year-end-luncheon’.  Lots of good food laughter and 

stealing of gifts.  Awards were passed out a recognitions were made.  Everyone had a good.  

4. Have a great winter off - and see you in the spring. 

 

 

         The next general membership meeting will be on Tuesday April 4, 2017 following golf. 

 

                       Respectfully Submitted, 

 

                                 Cindy Shultz, Secretary 

 


